Mark Amundson

From: Mark Amundson
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 5:12 PM
To: Lake Orion Police — ALL PERSONNEL; Darwin McClary; Sonja Stout

(stouts@lakeorion.org); Lynsey Blough {bloughl@lakeorion.org); Corrine Hall
(hallc@lakeorion.org); Cheryl Hendrick; Wes Sanchez (wsanchez@lakeorion.org)

Cc: Annie Pirkle; amundsonm@lakeorionpolice.org
Subject: New Officer Annie Pirkle

Attachments: annie,jpg

Hello All,

I wanted to introduce our newest police officer, Officer Anne “Annie” Pirklel,

I am super excited for her to join our team as the newest full time Lake Orion Police Officer. She is originally from
Toledo, Ohio and currently resides in Novi Michigan with her wife Courtney. They will be relocating to the Lake Orion
area to be closer to family in the near future. She has a Labrador named Sullivan and 2 black cats. She enjoys
snowmobiling, fishing, hiking, and hanging out with family and friends. She has previously worked for a few agencies to
include Livingston County Sheriff’'s Office and Pinckney Police Department. She also is a part time officer with the Huron
Clinton Metroparks Police department. She also has a bachelors degree from Thiel College in Criminal Justice and
Sociology.

Annie has started effective today 11/14/2024 and will be in training primarily with Lt. Stanfield and other officers over
the next several weeks.

Please reach out and say hi. | am very happy she has joined this team and we are going in the right direction!!

Mark Amundson

Chief of Pclice
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Mark Amundson

From: Mark Amundson

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 3:45 PM

To: Lake Orion Police — ALL PERSONNEL

Cce: Darwin McClary; Sonja Stout (stouts@lakeorion.org); Lynsey Blough

(bloughl@lakeorion.org); Gage Belko (zoning@lakeorion.org); Corrine Hall
(hallc@lakeorion.org); Wes Sanchez (wsanchez@lakeorion.org); Cheryl Hendrick
Subject: . New Officer - Shane Hockney
Attachments: 2024 Hockney.jpg

I am proud to introduce another member of our team!. Officer Shane Hockney was hired as a full-time police officer for
the Village of Lake Orion. Shane served in the United States Marine Corps as an Infantry Rifleman tasked as a combat
lifesaver. After the marines, Shane worked as a Correctional Deputy for the Macomb County Sheriff's Office. Shane
worked in the maximum-security unit of the Macomb County jail and also served on the Correctional Emergency
Response Team. Shane has an associate’s degree in Fire and Emergency Medical Sciences and also is a licensed EMT-

B. Shane comes to us from Grosse Pointe Wood Department of Public Safety.

Shane will be primarily with Lt. Stanfield training but will be riding with other full and part time officers as well. He will
also be in various other areas of the department such as records and ordnance.

Please join me in welcoming Shane to the Lake Orion Police Department.

Mark Amundson
Chief of Police
Lake Orion Police Department
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